
Freake, Sherry

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi,

Heather Predham [Healher.Predham@hccsj.nJ.ca]
Wednesday, February 22, 2006 9:36 AM
Budgell, Judy; Sherry Freake
RE: ER/PR

Glad you asked that, because I meant to tell you. A letter will be sent to the most
responsible physician, copied to the others listed on the chart as well as the Grand Falls
periperal clinic.

We had a question whether you (Dr. Alteen) would like a copy of the letter for the
institution perspective or just the spreadsheet we provided ... or something else. Could you
have that discussion with larry and let me know? We're open to whatever you would like.

Also, in a couple of weeks, nanacy and I will be calling all the people who have
been sent a letter to verify their receipt and that the patient has bene infomred.

Heather

-----Original Message-----
From: Budgell, Judy [mailto:JBudgell@cwhc.nl.ca)
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2006 9:46 AM
To: Heather Predham; Budgell, Judy; Sherry Freake
SUbject: RE: ER/PR

Hi Heather,
Will attempt to do this for you asap. What is going to happen now to the ones you have
paneled and treatment change is recommended such as to treat with Tamoxifin? Judy

-----Original Message-----
From: Heather Predham [mailto:Heather.Predham@hccsj.nl.caJ
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2006 4:32 PM
To: Judy Budgell; Sherry Freake
Subject: ER/PR

Hi,

We finished Grand Falls on Saturday and I've attached the results. I sorted them by
outcome and as you can see there are a few we need more information on .... if you can get
them to me before Saturday that would be great ..... we will be meeting on Thursday and
starting Gander

Call me tomroorw if you want to run through them

Heather «Grand Falls.xls»
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